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Announcement of PGG Wrightson Limited’s Half Year Result  

PGG Wrightson Limited’s result for the six months to 31 December 2008, will be released to 
the NZX at 10:00am, on Thursday, 26 February 2009. 

This will be followed by a briefing for analysts and media at 11:30am. 

The briefing will be held at PGG Wrightson Ltd’s Auckland office at Level 18, AMP Centre, 29 

Customs Street West, Auckland 

The briefing will also be available by audio-conference to those unable to attend the briefing. 

Dail-in details will be provided when you RSVP. 

Please RSVP by Monday, 23 February 2009 to: 

Michelle Fisher 

PGG Wrightson Limited 
Email: mfisher@pggwrightson.co.nz 

For further information, please contact: 

Julian Daly 

General Counsel / Company Secretary  
+64 3 372 0972 

 


